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DISCLAIMER

The contents of this report are produced as received from the contractor.

The opinions, findings, and conclusions expressed are not necessarily those
of the St. Johns River Water Management District, nor does mention of
company names or products constitute endorsement by the St. Johns River
Water Management District.



INTRODUCTION

This document contains a categorized bibliography of 133 references which
form the basis for our review and synthesis of the reconnaissance profile
of the Payne's Prairie Basin (section 1). Included in the bibliography are
technical reports, theses, dissertations, books, published articles, and
unpublished manuscripts, each treating aspects of the ecology and
management of this basin. This guide is automated using a data base
management system for references (REF-11; DG Systems, Hartford, CT.) .

The main purpose of this bibliography is to create a computerized system
for references which can be searched, updated, and output in various forms.
We have used a number of categories (see page 3) to organize this guide.
Because the bibliography is automated, we can, on request, generate lists
of references in combined categories (either the union or the intersection
of two or more categories).

We will continue to add pertinent references to this automated bibliography
in an effort to facilitate access to up-to-date research information
dealing with the ecology and management of the Payne's Prairie Basin.
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ability to invade aquatic ecosystems of Payne 's Prairie Preserve. M.S.
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Physiography, geology
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Brenner, M., M.W. Binford, and E.S. Deevey (1981) Florida lakes. Florida
State Museum, University of Florida, Gainesville : p. 59.
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Easterday, J.C. (1982) A flora of Payne's Prairie Basin and Alachua Sink
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Hydrology, climate
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Heath, R.C. , and C.S. Conover (1981) Hydrologic almanac of Florida. Open
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Morris, T.L. (1974) Water hyacinth Eichornia crassipes (mart.) solms: It's
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Reference category; Land-use, vegetation
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